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MEMORANDUM

TO: Maryland Association of Behavioral Health Authorities (MABHA)
Community Behavioral Health (CBH)
Maryland Association of Addiction Directors (MADC)
Health General 8-507 Providers
Pregnant Women and Women with Children (PWC) residential treatment
providers.

FROM: Marian V. Bland, LCSW-C, Director, Clinical Services Uh\(b
Behavioral Health Administration (BHA)

DATE: April 13,2018

RE: Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) for Specialty Populations

Enclosed please find the Frequently Asked Questions developed by the Behavioral Health
Administration (BHA), Maryland Medicaid Office and Beacon Health Options to provide
guidance for Health General 8-507 Residential Substance Use Providers, Pregnant Women and
Women with Children Residential Treatment Providers. This information also will be posted on
BHA'’s website at hitps://bha.health.maryland,gov.

If you have any questions about the FAQs please feel free to contact me at (410) 402-8461.

Thank you

Cc: Nicolle Birckhead

' Rebecea Frechard
Elaine Hall
Cynthia Petion
Karl Steinkrauss
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